
Kensell:  “It’s  been  an
absolute  honour  to  lead
Hibernian FC”

Former  Hibs  CEO  Ben  Kensell
believes that he has left the club
with  the  matchday  experience  for
fans the ‘best in class’.
And he added that it has been an honour to lead the club over
the last three and a half years.

Kensell’s departure was announced earlier today on the club
website in a statement which indicated the departure was by
mutual consent.

Later Kensell posted the following statement on Linked In.

“It’s with a real sense of pride, achievement and satisfaction
that after over three and a half years leading this great club
as CEO I am leaving Hibs on very good and amicable terms by
mutual consent.

“Simply put, I’ve done everything the club has asked me to do
and more. I wish the inspiring Ron Gordon was here to see it
and enjoy the highs and lows and successes we’ve achieved. The
Gordon family are fantastic owners and I can’t speak highly
enough of them.

“Together with the staff, players and support of sponsors,
suppliers, corporate guests and the brilliant fanbase we have
transformed the club off the pitch, doubling turnover with
incredible, unrivalled commercial growth, building a fantastic
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staff culture across both HTC and Easter Road and improving
the stadium and training ground so it’s unrecognisable from
when I arrived in July 2021.
There was a clear strategic plan and it’s been delivered over
this time.

“Easter Road as a match day experience is best in class now
and  I  take  great  pride  in  having  delivered  that  and  it
generating  the  revenues  and  experiences  it  now  does  for
everyone to enjoy.

“Bringing Black Knight Football Group on board for a first of
its kind investment and partnership in Scotland was also a big
achievement which will benefit Hibs on the pitch for years to
come and on top of this we have managed to achieve millions in
player sales through my negotiations and I leave the club with
the men’s and women’s team on fantastic form with brilliant
management in place across all areas.

“I wish we could have had more success on the pitch despite
the semi finals and one Premier Sport cup final and the one
season in Europe getting knocked out by Aston Villa but that’s
football for you.
I have so much confidence that with the solid foundations now
in place this club will go on to achieve great success because
it deserves it.

Thank you to everyone for their hard work, efforts and support
and there are too many to mention but I will forever be a Hibs
supporter because it’s just a wonderful football club in a
brilliant city with fantastic people at the heart of it. It
was an absolute honour to lead Hibernian FC.”


